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WELCOME BACK 

Well done to pupils, staff, and parents for 

ensuring a successful and safe return to 

school during the month of September. Today 

marks the end of our first month back in 

school and it’s lovely to have such a calm, 

positive and peaceful atmosphere throughout 

the school. 

 

NEW JUNIOR INFANTS 

 

A big welcome to all the new Junior Infant 

students. The girls and boys have 

successfully settled into their new school 

routines and they are thriving in a very 

positive learning environment.  

Thank you to Ms. Swinburne and the Senior 

Infant boys and girls for their work in helping 

them transition into Junior Infants during the 

month of September. 

them so well. We hope you and your families 

enjoyed the day. 

GENERAL STAFFING UPDATE 

2022/2023 

Attached is a list of our staff in the school for 

the year ahead. Contact emails have been 

shared with you for your child’s class teacher. 

Please feel free to contact your child’s 

teacher with any concerns or information you 

wish to pass on. As always, I would ask 

everyone to keep all communications polite 

and respectful. We are very lucky to have a 

hard working and dedicated staff in our  

 

 

 

school and I am confident that we all have 

your children’s best interests at heart.  

I’d also like to welcome Miss Mc Golderick, 

Ms Byrne and Ms Powderly who will be 

teaching in our school on a part time basis. 

Junior&Senior Infants Ms Martina Swinburne 
1st and 2nd Class Ms Gillian O’Mara 
3rd and 4th Class Mrs Elaine Light 
5th and 6th Class Ms Michelle Breen 
SET & Principal Mr Aidan Mc Loughlin 
SET Ms Aisling Byrne/ Ms 

Anne Marie Powderly 
SET/ Principal 
Release Days 

Ms Aoife Mc Golderick 

SNA Ms Bernie Dillon 
SNA Ms Sinéad Pentony 
Secretary Ms Loretto Ludlow 
Caretaker/Cleaner Mr Jason Fanthorpe 

Reminder: Loretto (school secretary) is on the 

office Mon, Wed and Fri 9a.m. to 12p.m. 

 

CELEBRATING ST. THERESE OF 

LISIEUX 

 

Saturday 1st of October is the feast day of St. 

Therese of Lisieux, the patron saint of our 

school. The children have been learning all 

about St Therese and we had a special 

celebration in school and a school mass 

today in honour of her. Each child received a 

petal from Fr. Mark to remember her by. 
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Our children also prepared some art work and 

offerings for the church altar to celebrate the 

harvest this year. 

 

ENROLMENT FOR JUNIOR INFANTS 

SEPTEMBER 2023 

Please see our website for updates on 

enrollment for Junior Infants Sept 2023 which 

will open in October. 

Enrolment: 10th Oct 2022 – 7th Nov 2022 

Applications can be made via the online form 

on the school website. If there is any difficulty 

with this, please contact the school office 

directly. 

SCHOOL FOOTBALL TEAMS 

Our boys and girls football teams have been 

training hard and played a number of 

matches representing the school over the 

past few weeks. There have been great 

displays of skill, team work and comradery on 

the pitch.  

In what we believe is a first for Scoil Naomh 

Treasa, we have a girls’ football team this 

year entered in Cumann Na mBunscoil. Well 

done to all the players on their commitment 

and dedication to representing our school so 

well. 

We are also very lucky to have our GAA 

Games Development Officer, David, coming 

in hosting GAA skills sessions with all 

classes.  
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SCHOOL IMPROVEMENTS 

We are delighted to have the exterior of our 

school freshly painted as well a new reception 

window installed in our main office. Thank 

you to all who worked hard on these projects 

over the summer. These new additions make 

our school a brighter and more welcoming 

place for all. 

We also have our school garden project close 

to completion and the children are enjoying 

spending time in the garden during their 

breaks. Thank you to Ms Breen and Jason for 

all their hard work on the project. Thank you 

also to Olly and Kevin for the new mud 

kitchen installed in the forest! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 GOAL jersey day – Friday 14th Oct 

2022 

 Halloween Mid Term Break – Monday 

31st Oct – Friday 4th Nov 2022 

 Parent-Teacher Meetings (Senior 

Infants – 6th Class) 14th – 18th Nov 2022  

 

Thanks for reading! 

Mr Aidan Mc Loughlin 
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Junior and Senior Infants 2022 

 

 

1st & 2nd Class 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd & 4th Class 2022 

 

 

5th & 6th Class 2022 


